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The people in this state are already suffering due to inflation and high taxes. While 

4%seems like a small amount, for some it will mean delaying replacing worn tires for 

a longer period, potentially leading to unsafe driving and more accidents, particularly 

with our icy and wet driving conditions. We are already taxed on tires, and the price 

has increased year over year, as pay has remained stagnant. 

I urge a vote no. 


